

## Public Informational Meeting

Thursday, August 9, 2018 from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m.

Municipal Operations Building 2200Technology Parkway, Cedar Falls, Iowa

The City of Cedar Falls is conducting a Public Informational Meeting to discuss the planned traffic study along Greenhill Road. The overall objective of this corridor study is to identify the existing and future roadway capacity and safety needs of Greenhill Road from Hudson Road to Cedar Heights Drive. The corridor study include a review of items such as existing conditions, vehicle crashes, access management, turn lanes, number of lanes, intersection control, future development, and the posted speed limit. This study is intended to help determine the short and long range plans for this section of Greenhill Road allowing the City to better plan and budget for future improvements.

All interested persons are invited to attend this meeting. Doors open at 5:30 p.m. with a brief presentation at 5:45 p.m. followed by a time for questions and answers.

If you have any questions prior to the meeting or after, please notify the Cedar Falls Engineering Division at (319) 268-5161.

Chase Schrage CIP Projects Supervisor

City of Cedar Falls 220 Clay Street Cedar Falls, Iowa 50613 Phone: 319.268.5164

Email: Chase.Schrage@cedarfalls.com